April 1, 1994

Joe Tonseire, Secretary Box 871 Salmon, ID 83467

RE: Water District No. 74-A

Dear Mr. Tonseire:

We acknowledge receipt of the Minutes of the Annual Watermaster's Election Meeting held in your district.

Also, we have not received your WM report and proposed budget for 1993. Please send those in along with your books as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Lisa Keiser Office Secretary 199 Minutes

The annual Gertson Creek (WATER DISTRICT water meeting was held March 1, 1:00 pm at the courthouse, Nobody came except Low Tousmeno - not a quorum the meeting was adjourned, Bold Stokes - chairman contacted enough users to get a consusur. Energlling will be the same-including the Water waster

> Joz Tonsmeine See for the last year



Department of Water Resources
Eastern District Office